
 

Falls Road Primary School 
NEWSFLASH  
8 March 2017 

Swimming Carnival 
Well done to everyone on a great day up at Kalamunda Water Park yesterday for the Faction 
Swimming Carnival. It was quite hot, but this only made everyone want to get wet and cool down. 
There was great participation in the tabloid events and some sensational racing in the 50m breast 
stroke, freestyle and back stroke events. Congratulations to GOLD faction for winning the Faction 
Swimming trophy for the 8th year in a row! 
The final scores were: GOLD - 332, RED - 259, BLUE - 167 
 
Special thanks to Trina and Iain Thin for doing the scoring and starting and also to the parents who 
helped out with the judging. 
 
Congratulations to all those students who took part in the races as well as the year level champions. 
See below: 

 
Year Level 

 

Boys Girls 

Champion Runner-Up Champion Runner-Up 

Year 4 
 

JJ  Josh  Jemma  Indiana & 
Kiani  

Year 5 
 

Angus  
 

Charles  Clancy Imogen  

Year 6 
 

Toby  Oliver  Grace C Harper 

Reminders 
 

• Year 6 STIRK Cricket Carnival is being held this Friday 10 March. Students are reminded to: 
� Wear their school uniform 
� Bring morning tea and lunch 
� Have a water bottle, sunscreen, appropriate footwear and a hat. 

 
• Parent Interviews are being held on Monday 13 March. Students finish at 11.30am. 

 

• School Photos will be taken on 14 – 16 March with a whole school photo on Friday 17 March. Please 
return order envelopes to the office as soon as possible. Students DO NOT wear their faction shirts 
during photo week; double points will be awarded the following week. 
 

• Friday 17 March is Ride to School Day. We will also be having the Lesmurdie Senior High School Band 
perform at our assembly. 

 

Regards, 
 

David Ingle 
Principal  
 
 
Polling Day 
Don’t forget the Bacon & Egg / Sausage Sizzle stall this weekend from 8.00am. Pop down, place your vote 
and grab a Bacon & Egg Roll, Sausage Sizzle or something to take home from the Cake Stall.  All baked 
goods and eggs can be dropped off at the Moonlight Hall between 2-3pm Friday or bright and early Saturday 
morning. 

 
Thanks to all the parents who have volunteered some time this weekend and to those 
donating eggs and baked goods - the response has been amazing!   
 

Mel Stoffels 
Fundraising Coordinator 

P & C  


